
 

 

 

    

 

 
  
August 9, 2019 
 

CPT Codes Updated on Prior Authorization Tool 
 
 

On August 8, 2019, IlliniCare Health corrected a discrepancy on the Prior Authorization tool 
located on www.IlliniCare.com, where the CPT codes listed below were reflecting that 
authorization was only needed for non-par providers. These codes in actuality are not a 
covered benefit under Medicaid or IlliniCare Health. The Prior Authorization tool now reflects 
such information. 
 

• 20930 
• 20931 
• 20936 
• 20937 
• 20938 
• 20939 

As always, we thank you for providing excellent care to our members. If you have questions, 
please call (866) 329-4701 or contact your respective Provider Relations Specialist. 
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